Truro Planning Board Notice of Remote Public Hearings



The Truro Planning Board will hold a remote public hearing on <u>Wednesday</u>, <u>October 21</u>, <u>2020</u> at 6:00 pm, Truro Town Hall, 24 Town Hall Road, Truro. This will be a remote meeting. Citizens can view the meeting on Channel 18 in Truro and on the web on the "Truro TV Channel 18" button under "Helpful Links" on the homepage of the Town of Truro website (<u>www.truro-ma.gov</u>). Click on the green "Watch" button in the upper right corner of the page. Please note that there may be a slight delay (approx. 15-30 seconds) between the meeting and the television broadcast/live stream.

Citizens can join the meeting to listen and provide public comment via the link below or by calling in toll free at 1-866-899-4679 and entering the following access code when prompted: 208-987-653. Citizens will be muted upon entering the meeting until the public comment portion of the hearing. If you are joining the meeting while watching the television broadcast/live stream, please lower the volume on your computer or television during public comment so that you may be heard clearly. Citizens may also provide written comment via postal mail or by emailing the Town Planner at <u>planner1@truro-ma.gov</u>.

Meeting link: https://global.gotomeeting.com/join/208987653

2020-010/PB Abigail B. Schirmer, Audrey Schirmer, and Joseph M. Schirmer seek approval of a Definitive Subdivision Plan of Land, pursuant to G.L. c. 41, §81L and §2.5-of the Town of Truro Rules and Regulations Governing the Subdivision of Land with respect to property at Route 6 and Amity Lane, Truro MA, Map 46, Parcel 8, containing 6.66 acres.

2020-004/SPR – Daniel F. Roche, Jr. for property located at 7 Coast Guard Road (Atlas Map 34, Parcel 5, Registry of Deeds title reference: Book 13174, Page 177). Applicant seeks a Residential Site Plan Review under Section 70 of the Truro Zoning Bylaw for a 2-story addition to an existing 3,018 net sq. ft. residence on a lot located in the Seashore District containing three acres.

The applications and plans are available for review by contacting the Planning Department Office at (508) 214-0928 or at planner1@truro-ma.gov.

Anne Greenbaum, Chair